
 

Woodloes Primary School 
Remote Education Survey Feedback 

 
 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the Remote Education survey sent out in 
March 2021.  
 
We had a fantastic response with 128 people completing the survey and all year 
groups represented.  
 
Below is a snapshot summary of the results of the survey. These results have been 
reviewed by the leadership team at school and by the School Standards Committee 
and will inform any future work around remote education.  
 

 

 



  
 
 

 
 
 



  

 
 
Again, thank you for taking the time for engaging with this survey and our Remote 
Education learning offer. Your feedback and collaboration is essential to the 
continual development of the school.  
 
Regards  
 
Mr M Clark 
 
Remote Education Lead 
Woodloes Primary School   


